
I recently supported a friend of mine who was dying of terminal cancer. He was riddled with it. Everyone knew his time was 
limited, but the time he had with us was of such poor quality. This was because his life was prolonged, when he should have 
had the choice to say goodbye through euthanasia much sooner. I implore the Victoria government (and the Federal 
government) to allow those with a terminal illness to die before their quality of life degrades to such a point that they die 
without their dignity.

With thanks.
Carolyn Lee
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